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The Glenwood (163 Street West) Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal Project Team 
organized the following opportunities for the public to share feedback on the draft design 
for the neighbourhood. This input will help ADVISE the Project Team to ensure the final 
design aligns with the Vision and Guiding Principles for Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal 
in Glenwood (163 Street West).  

89 survey participants

Survey
+ An online survey was available from October 29 to November 18, 2024. We 

shared the final design and asked you how well it reflected the Vision and 
Guiding Principles for the neighbourhood. We also asked if there was anything 
the Project Team should be aware of that might impact the final design

+ Paper copies of the survey were made available to community members 
upon request

Project web page
+ We asked residents to visit the project web page to view the final design 

booklet and learn more about Glenwood (163 Street West) Neighbourhood 
and Alley Renewal

1,568 unique visits to the project web page
512 design booklet views



Community conversations
+ The Project Team held a drop-in open house at the Glenwood Community 

League on November 5, 2024 to hear and understand people’s feedback on 
the final design
+ There were display panels showing the designs to the 77 people in 

attendance

+ The Project Team was at St. Thomas More School and Alex Janvier School as 
school let out on November 4, 2024
+ Conversations were had with 33 people as the Project Team shared 

information about the project and directed people to the survey

+ A pop-up event took place on November 15, 2024 at Butler Memorial Park 
during the ‘Light Up the Park’ event hosted by the Stony Plain Road Business 
Association

+ Conversations were had with 74 people as the Project Team shared 
information about the project and directed people to the survey

+ The Project Team met with residents and staff at Villa Marguerite Seniors 
Community on November 12, 2024
+ The Project Team had conversations with 19 people about the final design

How we communicated

+ Two road signs
+ 15 yard signs 
+ 20 posters
+ 1,032 mailed property owner letters 

+ 2,019 mailed postcards 
+ 2,019 mailed newsletters
+ 806 clicks on Facebook and  

Instagram ads

For more information and to sign up for project updates on Glenwood (163 Street West) 
Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal, please visit edmonton.ca/BuildingGlenwoodWest.

203 participants in person

The Project Team will provide a What We Decided report on the project web page in early 2025. The report will 
describe how policy and program information, public engagement input and technical requirements were used 
to make design decisions.

http://edmonton.ca/BuildingGlenwoodWest

